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SCHEDULE OF MASSES 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass 
4:30 p.m. 

 

Sunday Masses 
7:30 a.m. 

 
  

    9:30 a.m. (free childcare) 
(choir)          

 

11:30 a.m. (free childcare) 
 

5:30 p.m. 
(Contemporary Music) 

 

Weekday Masses 
Monday-Friday:  7:25 a.m. 

Sat. 9:00 a.m  
 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday:  3:15 - 4:25 p.m.  

Wednesday: 6:00 p.m. 
(or by appointment)  

ASCENSION CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
www.ascensioncatholicsch.org 
U.S. Department of Education  

School of Excellence 
Pre-Kindergarten through eighth grade 

  

FAITH FORMATION  
Religious Education (Pre-K - 6) 

Tuesdays, 4:00 - 5:15 p.m. 
Religious Education (Grades 1-8) 

Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45 p.m. 
  

YOUTH MINISTRY  
Sundays after 5:30 p.m. Mass 

  

OUTREACH  
Ascension Thrift Store:  259-7291 

Ascension Social Concerns:  259-5685 
  

BINGO 
Mondays & Thursdays 
6:00 p.m., Parish Hall 

As a good steward of the Lordõs blessings, please remember to consider  
your Parish Family or School Endowment in your Last  Will and Testament. 

A SCENSION  CATHOLIC  COMMUNITY  

2950 N. Harbor City Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32935 
Tel. 321-254-1595   ·   Fax 321-255-3490  

www.ascensioncatholic.net 

SERVED BY: 
 

Rev. Eamon Tobin ....................... Ext. 3070 
Pastor, email: tobin2@live.com 
  

Rev. BK Tran ........................ 321-254-1595 
Associate Pastor 
Email: thadbkt0035@msn.com 
  

Deacon Sergio A. Colon ............. Ext. 3082 
Bereavement Ministry, Hispanic Community 
scolon@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Deacon Tom Stauffacher 
proftom369@cfl.rr.comñ321-242-4504 
 

Deacon Bill Terneus 
wt1of6@cfl.rr.comñ321-259-6168 
 

Deacon Chris Meehan 
cmeehan@ascensioncatholicsch.org ñ321-242-8003 
 

Sr. Joseph Barden ........................ Ext. 3003 
Development Director 
jbarden@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Sr. Immaculata ............................. Ext. 3039 
Pastoral Care 
mknox@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Anita Brady ................................... Ext. 3001 
School Principal  
abrady@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Betsy Glasenapp ........................... Ext. 3080 
Religious Education Director  
dre@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Mary Birmingham ........................ Ext. 3068 
Music/Liturgy Director, Catechumenate   
mbirmingham@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Mark Kniepmann ......................... Ext. 3501 
High School Youth Minister 
ascensioncatholicteens@gmail.com 
 

Mary Blucker  ................................ Ext. 3069 
Middle School Youth Minister 
jhministry@ascensioncatholic.net  
 

Ashley Breaux ............................... Ext. 3077 
Contemporary Music 
abreaux@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Monica Sutton .............................. Ext. 3076 
Volunteer Coordinator 
msutton@ascensioncatholic.net 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday - 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

 PARISH OFFICE STAFF  
 

Teresa Romano ............................ Ext. 3050  
Receptionist 
tromano@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Maria Sittig  ................................... Ext. 3072  
Secretary/Bulletin  
msittig@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Mary Russo ................................... Ext. 3078 
Business Manager/Bookkeeper 
mrusso@ascensioncatholicsch.org 
 

Anne Dorros ................................. Ext. 3074 
Assistant Bookkeeper  
adorros@ascensioncatholicsch.org  

 

Brian Carley 
Facilities Manager  
bcarley@ascensioncatholicsch.org 

 

mailto:jhministry@ascensioncatholic.net
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Each year at the end of January, our Church sets aside 

one week to celebrate the gift of Catholic education to 

our Church and nation. I never get tired of sharing a let-

ter that Brendan McGrath wrote to the editors of US 

Catholic Magazine some years ago. Every parent want-

ing the best for their child should read the following let-

ter.  Brendan writes: 

 

 As a devout 23-year old Catholic who just graduated 

from Georgetown University and who attended Catholic 

Elementary and Catholic High School, I am adverse to 

anything that could possibly lead to anything but whole-

hearted devotion to the Catholic School system. I believe 

that for education to be fully authentic, it must be perme-

ated by religion, which for Catholics means Catholicism. 

True education cares for the whole person, and since our 

spiritual/religious dimension permeates our whole exist-

ence, body and soul, an education that is not religious is 

inherently incomplete. This doesnôt mean that public 

schools arenôt of value, certainly Godôs grace is at work 

in their students, and their teachers are doing Godôs 

work in building the kingdom as well. However, public 

schools operate on a reduced and qualitatively different 

level compared to Catholic schools, like a circle com-

pared to a sphere. This would remain true even if all 

public schools were better academically than Catholic 

ones. 

 

[It is very clear from the above testimony that a good  

education involves much more than academics.] If we 

are interested in the soul and spirit of a child, the part of 

us that is immortal, then we will seek to do everything 

possible to nurture that dimension of a childôs life. [A 

Catholic school environment is a great place to do that.  

In a Catholic school, faith permeates every subject and 

every part of a childôs day.] 
 

²I!¢ {ha9 !{/9b{Lhb t!w9b¢{ !w9 {!¸LbD 
!.h¦¢ h¦w {/Ihh[ 
 

The first four quotes are from parents who transferred 

their children to Ascension this past August.      
 

 Ascension Catholic Schoolôs academics are top-

notch. Religion is lived and modeled on a daily basis, 

not just taught. You wonôt find a better music program 

anywhere, and the Soaring enrichment program canôt be 

beat. In fact, the weekly Soaring classesðfeaturing 

Lego roboticsðare often the highlight of Nicolasô week. 

When asked what he likes best about Ascension Catholic 

School, Nicolas answers, ñEverything!ò That pretty 

much sums it up for all 

three of us. 

Stefano, Marcia &  

Nicolas Coledan 
 

 From the first moment we began the decision to    

enroll in a Catholic School, we knew Ascension was the 

right decision. We loved when our second grader, Isabel-

la, came home and said, ñI love school so much, my 

teacher is so nice, we can talk about Jesus all day long.ò 

For my children to be able to express their faith openly 

and be encouraged, there is nothing greater for a parent. 

I know the foundation being set here at Ascension will 

remain strong through any storm. Thank you so much to 

everyone who makes Ascension a wonderful school and 

community.  

Justin & Janneth 

Chamberlands 

 

 I am so blessed to have found this amazing school for   

Abby. She had struggled for many years trying to find 

the structure, the support, the love, the patience and the 

care needed to get her to not only love going to school, 

but feel like she can actually do it. My daughter is finally 

happy and she is      

succeeding. 

Danyel Joyner 

 

 After touring several private and public schools last 

school year, we finally found everything we wanted for 

our children at Ascension School. They are having a 

wonderful school year with outstanding teachers and 

many extracurricular experiences from sports to chess 

club. We are especially thankful for the Catholic        

environment and Ascension Community that continues 

to nurture our family! 

Arrubla family 

 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

§ Why parents love Ascension School 

§ Pre-K 4 is free at Ascension 

§ ôStep Up For Studentsõ program 

§ Seven thank youõs 

After touring several private and public schools 
last school year, we finally found everything we wanted  

for our children at Ascension School.  

Religion is lived and modeled  
on a daily basis, not just taught.. 

For my children to be able to express their 
faith openly and be encouraged, there is  

nothing greater for a parent.  

I am so blessed to have found 
this amazing school for Abby. 
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 Our three grandchildren are challenged with a diverse 
and stimulating educational curriculum while being in-

stilled with strong spiritual and moral values. Without a 

doubt, Ascension Catholic School is giving them the tools 

they need to become tomorrowôs leaders, affecting our 

world in a very positive way.  

Wayne & Susan Hosburgh 

who are raising three of their grandchildren 
 

 Our two children have been in Ascension for two years 
and they are as happy as they can be. We love the positive  

energy of the school, the loving teachers, the academic   

level, the encouragement to read, the sports, the no toler-

ance to bullying and also the faith in God that transpires 

everywhere. The church also is beautiful and gives a deep 

sense of spirituality. 

Carlos & Juliana Rubio      
 

 Ascension Catholic School has been a great gift for our 

4 children. The teachers and administration have shown just 

the right mix of discipline, compassion, and academic rigor. 

We count Ascension School as one of the top benefits of 

the Space Coast and are so fortunate our children have     

 attended, and 

thrived there. 

Tim Laird, M.D. 

  
 Ascension offers challenging academics, recreational 
clubs/activities for the children to be involved in. The great 

examples of Christian values that they receive from their 

teachers and faculty at Ascension, have become an essential 

part of their growing years. These values which include 

character, integrity, empathy, and kindness (just to name a 

few) will become a part of their lifestyle into adulthood and 

beyond. This, we attribute much thanks to our family at 

Ascension Catholic School. 

Peter & Mary Bruno 
 

 Having our son at Ascension, where he can learn and 
practice our Catholic faith, is providing him with a strong 

foundation and a quality education. What is taught, and 

how it is taught, are done excellently by teachers that truly 

care, in an environment that has always been welcoming, 

safe, and loving. Being a part of Ascension school is the 

only place, and the best place, for us and , it has been a 

huge blessing for our whole family through 2 generations 

now. 

Tracy Elkins 
 

 Ascension Catholic School children receive spiritual 
guidance and teaching that will help them throughout their 

lives. ACS has provided our sons with a robust educational 

experience. Its technology-rich curriculum is supported by 

an excellent teaching staff. Strong family participation al-

lows ACS to give back to the church and community. 

Robert & Jane Hermida 

Technology 
 

It is imperative for students in todayôs world to be able to 

use the latest technology to become creative and critical 

thinkers who will make a positive impact on the world. In 

support of this goal, our school has a wide variety of tech 

tools available for students use. 

¶  Projectors and Interactive SMART boards are in almost 

every room, and selected rooms have document cameras (as 

needed). 

¶  Our school is equipped with an audio enhancement and 

silent security system which are now in place in all rooms 

(Kindergarten through Grade 8). Research shows audio 

enhancement has a positive effect on reading and language 

growth, especially in the lower grades. 

¶  Classrooms in grade 5 and below have computers for 

students to use daily.  

¶  Two mobile computer lab carts, each holding 30 

touchscreen devices running Windows 8.1.  A new cart will 

be added this year with new devices. 

¶  Students use Microsoft Office 365 for email and file  

storage. They are allowed to download 5 full versions of     

Microsoft Office and Avast Anti-virus software at no     

additional cost to the student. 

¶  Computer instruction varies by grade level and includes 

coding, typing, ethical and fair use of technology and social 

media, as well as basic computer use. Students also use the 

computers in most subject areas. 
 

Some Stats 
 

Currently our school has 456 students, 13 new students 

since Christmas. 
 

¶  73 students are in our school through the Step Up For 
Students state program. This school year, the subsidy is 

$5,677 per student. For more information on this program, 

visit www.stepupforstudents.org. Please tell families on 

low income about this program. 

¶  This school year, the parish tuition assistance for the 

73 students from July 2015 through December 2015 was 

$200,113. 
 

Seven thank youôs 
 

 I thank all the parents in our parish who have made the 

good choice of giving their children a Christ-centered    

education. 

 I thank grandparents who are helping their grandchildren 

have a Catholic education. 

 I thank all of you who contribute to the special school 

envelope found in your monthly package. This past         

calendar year of 2015, donations totaled $70,800. The       

average monthly collection is $5,900. If you are in a      

position to participate in this form of support to our school, 

I invite you to consider doing so. Investment in Catholic 

school education is an investment in the future of           

Catholicism. Please make your check payable to Ascension 

Catholic School.    

The teachers and administration have 
shown just the right mix of discipline,  

compassion, and academic rigor. 
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Ascension Catholic School is known for having a rigorous 

academic curriculum and an outstanding fine arts program 

in a faith-filled, nurturing, caring school environment. Stu-

dents at Ascension learn and strengthen their faith, not only 

through the study of religion, but also in the way they 

work, study, treat each other, and are treated by the faculty 

and staff. Our Catholic values are infused throughout a stu-

dentsô stay at Ascension.  Our Reading and Language Arts 

curriculum focuses on developing the fundamentals of 

reading and language, as well as the ability to analyze and 

manipulate this symbiotic partnership. The curriculum is 

aligned with the key elements of language arts standards in 

writing, reading, speaking, listening, and research. Our 

goal is for students to demonstrate proficiency in language 

arts, further inspiring exploration across curriculum and 

developing their love and appreciation for reading The ob-

jective of our mathematics program is for students to show 

mastery not only of basic computational skills but to also 

apply mathematical problem solving to real life situa-

tions. Our progressively more complex curriculum main-

tains focus of the numeric, algebraic, geometric, statistic, 

measurement, and probabilistic reasoning at each develop-

mental level.  For more information on our curriculum, 

including science, social studies, foreign language, please 

visit our website or arrange a personal tour.  We are well 

known for meeting our students at their current level and 

helping them grow to become more successful.  
 

Have a blessed week, 

 

 

 
 

 

tobin2@live.com 

 I thank Hank Laneuville and all our bingo workers for 

their dedication to our parish. Thursday night bingo       

revenue goes to the school. Last year, bingo contributed 

$142,000 to the operation of the school. 

 I thank Sr. Joseph, our school Development Director, 

and all the dedicated school parents who work with her. 

Each year, their main fundraiser has been the Gala Event 

which last year netted $70,000. This yearôs Gala Event is 

Saturday, March 5, 2016, in our parish hall. Last yearôs 

Casino Night turned out to be a great fun and netted 

$25,000. I thank all those individuals who make special 

donations to our school to help with miscellaneous special 

projects. 

 I thank Tom Knutson and his Thrift Store volunteers for 

their wonderful work in raising funds to serve the needy in 

our area. This year they are contributing $48,000 to our 

Tuition Aid program. 
 

Letôs be convincedé 
 

No school is perfectðand that includes Catholic schools. 

No school has perfect principals, teachers or parents. Par-

ents and students can have bad experiences in any school, 

including Catholic schools. Having said that, let us not  fal-

ter in our conviction as regards the value of a Catholic 

school education. This weekend, you heard our students 

proclaim the Word of God at Mass and you listened to 

school parents share why it is important for them to have 

their children receive a Catholic education. 
 

All of us make decisions on how we want to spend our 

money. I hope that all of you interested in the future of Ca-

tholicism are convinced that supporting families seeking to 

send their children to a Catholic school is one of the best 

ways you can spend your money. 

The results of the Iowa Test of 

Basic Skills  (ITBS) are         

expressed in terms of       

National Percentiles..  

 

An 8th grade student who 

scores a 93 in  

(English Language Arts) 

ELA  scored  better than  

93%  of the 8th grade  

students in the nation.  

For complete scores,  

please visit the 

www.ascensioncatholicsch.org  

http://www.ascensioncatholicsch.org
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Middle School  

Ministry  

For all 6th, 7th, & 8th graders, 
no matter where you attend school 

 

February 3, 2016,  Wednesday After School!  
  Every Wednesday, come to the Ministry Bldg Rm 313  
   anytime 3-6 pm for faith, fun and food! 
 

February 6 , 2016,  Saturday 
 Steubenville Middle School Day Rally- Palm Beach Gardens 
  

Check out www.ascensioncatholic.net/Middle  for news 
and forms.  We need updated forms for everyone.  

For more information, contact Mary Blucker at 254-1595  
ext. 3069 or  mblucker@ascensioncatholic.net.  

bŜȄǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅΩǎ wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ 

CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ тΣ нлмс / 
 

 Fifth Sunday  

In Ordinary Time  
 

LǎŀƛŀƘ сΥм-уΣ tǎŀƭƳ моуΥм-рΣ т-у 

м/ƻǊƛƴǘƘƛŀƴǎ мрΥм-ммΣ [ǳƪŜ рΥм-мм 
 

²Ƙŀǘ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ DƻŘ ƛǎ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ 

ǘƻ Řƻ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜΚ 

Sunday Action Nights  
after the 5:30pm Mass  

Youth Room 411 in Buescher Center 
 

Bible Study: Monday evenings, 7:00-8:30pm, 
youth room.  All high school teens are welcome to come, 
socialize with friends, learn and talk about our faith. 
 

For info regarding Youth Ministry, contact Mark Kniepmann 
at ascensioncatholicteens@gmail.com. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  

 

Ascension Catholic School  

Mission Statement  
 

Ascension Catholic School is committed 
to maintaining a Catholic Community   of 

companion on the journey toward academic        
excellence, global service and lifelong learning. We 
live this out by showing respect to all people,        
by being responsible for our actions, by showing 
reverence, and by  making right choices. 

 

ASCENSION CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

STUDENT SERVICE COUNCIL 

Students Involved in Serving Others 
 

     The mission of the Ascension School Student Service 

Council is to offer students additional opportunities to 

develop leadership skills in the context of serving all of 

Godôs people as a companion on the journey. The      

students who participate in Student Service Council have 

been busy this year with several different service        

projects. 
 

     In October, SSC sponsored the Red Ribbon Week 

activities based on our theme of being Drug and Bully 

Free.  Activities included:  
 

¶ The pledge chain made of links signed by every stu-

dent, teacher, and staff member of our school, as we 

linked together to defeat drugs and bullying, that was 

displayed all week in the main hallway; 

¶ Drug And Bully Free wrist bands worn by all students 

all week; 

¶ Increased collection for Food Pantry as students were 

encouraged to bring their regular donation and an ex-

tra ñredò item; 

¶ Sock collection to be sent to our Sister Diocese in the 

Dominican Republic, and 

¶ Sponsoring a Drug Free Week Pep Rally. 
 

     Members of Student Service Council also participat-

ed in the Candlelighters of Brevard Crystal Day, helping 

to raise funds and awareness of childhood cancer here in 

Brevard County. 
 

     In December, the proceeds from our monthly NUT 

day were used to purchase new games and toys             

for Christmas, donated to Hope for the Migrant Farm 

Workers in Fellsmere.   
 

     Student Service Council members also made      

Christmas cards with the Legend of the Candy Cane for 

residents of Serene Harbor Retirement Community. 
 

     Students are currently making Valentine gift bags to 

be shared with those less fortunate through Daily Bread, 

and are planning school-wide activities to guide all our 

students to participate in this Year of Mercy declared by 

Pope Francis through acts of service and mercy during 

Lent. 
 

     Ascension Students continue to find new ways to 

serve not only our School and Church Community, but 

all our brothers and sisters wherever they may be.   
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VOCATIONS CUP 
 

The Vocations Cup for January will go out at the 
Sunday 5:30pm Mass. Ramona Bernard will be 
taking the Cup home this Sunday, January 31. 

 

If youôd like to sign up, please contact Jim Chatman  
at 321-223-8963 or jimchat@cfl.rr.com. 

ROSARY-MAKING MINISTRY  
Rosary Ministry meets Sundays, 1:00-3:00 pm 

in Buescher Center, Room 410 
Next Meeting: February 14, 2016                                      

If interested in joining, call Michi Davis at 242-8092.  

 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
 

Monday, February 8, 2016, 1:00 - 2:30 pm, Church Library.   

For more information, contact Carol Gessler  at 779-7850. 

All Married Couples 

MARRIAGE SPA ð  
A Day Retreat  

 

Whatõs a Marriage SPA? 
 

Ascensionôs Marriage Enrichment Ministry, in collabora-

tion with the Diocese of Orlando, presents a Spiritual, 

Practical, and Affirming (SPA) Retreat experience for 

your marriage. The retreat will take place on Saturday, 

February 6, starting at 10:00am in the large hall of the 

Buescher Center and will conclude with Mass at 4:30 

pm at Ascension Catholic Church. This SPA day gives 

each couple opportunities for connecting together spiritu-

ally through shared experiences of Godôs presence.  The 

presenters will teach practical tools to use at home that 

can help make a daily connection to one another; and 

learn new tools for managing conflict.  Your love for one 

another will be affirmed through one-on-one sharing with 

your spouse and having the opportunity to share with oth-

ers based on your comfort level. Make a commitment in 

love and service to your spouse to attend the day event. 

The cost is $40.00 a  couple and includes a continental 

breakfast and lunch for each couple (among other surpris-

es). Childcare is available for Ascension parishioners by 

RSVP registration. Registration is available at 

www.ascensioncatholic.net ñMarriage SPA.ò    For fur-

ther information please  contact Jay and Katie Gander at 

kgander@ascensioncatholicsch.org  

 

SMALL Groups for Lent 
 

As we go to press, 122 people 
have responded to the call to 
gather in small groups for the 
6 weeks of Lent. Many will be 
reflecting on the Sunday 

Readings, many will be reflecting on  
Matthew Kellyõs book Rediscover Jesus, and a few 
stalwarts are going to reflect on both! 
     We have groups forming both day and evening 
timesñat the parish and in homes. If youõd like to join 
with others to make this the best Lent ever, please 
contact Laura Dodson at 321-254-7896 or 
laurad47@bellsouth.netñbecause life is better in our 
communion of faith. 

Military Ministry 
 

A heartfelt Thank You to our amazing Ascension 
parishioners! With your generosity we have 

reached the amount we needed to sponsor a companion for a 
veteran to take part in an upcoming Honor Flight. 
 

Our next meeting is Monday, February 1, 7:00pm  
Ministry Building, Room 300.  Come join us! 

ACCW MARDI GRAS 

CELEBRATION  
 

All women of the parish are 

invited to enjoy a PANCAKE 

DINNER on Tuesday, Feb. 9, 

at 7:00pm in the Hall.  
   

Celebrate Shrove Tuesday with your friends 

and meet new ones. No cost. For reservations email  

georgette.hoppenbrouwer@yahoo.com. 

Holy Hour for Door-to-Door  

Intercessors and all others 

who are interested 
Tuesday, February 2, 2016 

6:30pm in Church 
 

I (Fr. Eamon) would like to bring together 

on a monthly basis all who have signed up to be Inter-

cessors and  Prayer Warriors for our Door-to-Door 

Ministry. I think it is important for us to have a commu-

nal dimension to our prayer. The Holy Hour will con-

sist of: 

§ Sung evening prayer with Taize music 

§ Rosary 

§ Quiet time before the Blessed Sacrament 

§ Brief pep talk from the pastor 

http://www.ascensioncatholic.net
mailto:kgander@ascensioncatholicsch.org
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This Weekendé get your raffle tickets for two 
roundtrip Southwest Airlines NRMRA tickets valid 
thru Feb. 1, 2017. (Travel valid on Southwest oper-
ated, published and scheduled service only in the 

United States, its territories and its possessions, including 
Puerto Rico.) Southwest flight e-passes cannot be ex-
changed, extended or reissued. The chances are available at 
the church office and after Masses on the weekends of  Jan-
uary 30/31 & February 6/7 or through Jerry & Olga Kelly at 
253-4684. All proceeds will go to Ascension Social Concerns.  
 

The drawing will be held after the 11:30 Mass on 
Sunday, Feb. 7, in front of the church.  You need 
not be present to win.  Chances are a donation of 
$10.00 each or 6 for $50.00. 

 

Reminder:  Next weekend is our monthly food collection 
 

     Peanut butter & jelly, mashed potatoes, fruit, 
pork & beans, soups, stews, canned meats,    
vegetables (all varieties), tomatoes, fruit, rice,   
cereal, pasta, tomato sauce, mac&cheese,     

diapers, baby wipes, deodorant, sample size shampoo, soap 
and toothpaste. 

DAILY BREAD VOLUNTEERS 
About 250 homeless and needy folks eat each day at the Daily 
Bread, Melbourne's free downtown soup kitchen. Be a friend to them 
and serve at the Kitchen located at 815 Fee Avenue. Let us know if 
you would like to help on any of the following days:  
 

Thursday, Feb 11: Contact Stella Warnock at 757-9653 
Saturday, Feb. 13: Contact Rachel Benevente at 321-848-1965 
 or rbenevente@yahoo.com 
Tuesday, Feb. 23: Contact Betsy or Bill Hampton at 254-0418 

WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY  
 

Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

5:00-6:00 pm, School Cafetorium 

LAST ONE UNTIL AFTER EASTER 

Friday Fish Fry Starts on February 12 
 

MENU:   Chicken Cordon Bleu casserole, mashed  
 potatoes & gravy vegetables, salad,  
 dinner rolls, assorted desserts, and 
 hot & cold drinks 

Adults: $7.00;  Kids under 12 years old: $3.00 
Sign up in the parish hall or by calling the church office  

no later than noon of February 2, 2016. 

Knights of Columbus Council #14573 
 

We meet every 1st & 3rd Thursday of the month in 
Ministry Building Room 312.  We pray the Rosary in 

Our Lady's Chapel at 6:30pm on the 3rd Thursday of the 
month. 

For more information, call Grand Knight Jim Voltaire 
at 557-1694, or Membership Director John Miller 

at 794-6620, or Jerry Grillo at 652-2266. 

Ascension Council of Catholic Women 
 

The ACCW meets the 2nd Tuesday of the month in 
the Parish Hall at 7:00pm. All women of Ascension 
are cordially invited to join us. For more info, call 

Carolyn Paternoster, President, at  321-480-6926, or Connie 
Skipper, Membership  Chairwoman, at 321-543-0599. 

{ƻŎƛŀƭ /ƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ϧ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅ 

 

ADORATION CHAPEL  
 

Vacations, illness, absent snowbirds and just life take a toll on 
the availability of adorers. If you can find an hour to commit to 
Jesus, consider the Adoration Chapel. Jesus wants you there 
and through the Holy Spirit is calling you! 
For information, please contact Sam Rodríquez at 795-9813 
or adoration.ascension@gmail.com. 

 

Sunday 1am, 2am, 3am, 4am, 7am, 10am, 

 12pm, 1pm, 8pm 

Monday 12am, 1am, 2 am, 3am, 1pm 

Tuesday 12am, 1am, 6pm, 8pm 

Wednesday 1am, 2am, 4am, 6pm, 11pm 

Thursday 12am, 1am, 3am, 10am, 1pm 

Friday 2am, 3am, 7am, 12pm 

Saturday 1am, 4pm, 5pm, 6pm, 7pm, 8pm 

Ascension Church is seeking an experienced 

Food/Kitchen Manager who can work flexible 

hours.  Duties include ordering, preparation and 

handling of food for various parish/school      

functions. Other requirements: safe food-

handling certificate;  ability to complete and pass 

Diocesan standards for safe environment; finger-

printing and background check. 
 

Please send letter of interest and resume to 

mrusso@ascensioncatholicsch.org.  

SIGN LANGUAGE CLASS 
 

Welcome to sign language. Classes are held  from 

6:30pm to 8:00pm every Wednesday in the Buescher 

Center Room 413. We will learn Mass sign Language. 

Text me on 321-960-0664 or email  

sherritebeau@yahoocom if you have any questions. 

mailto:adoration.ascension@gmail.com
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James & Rose Bellinger 68 years February   1 

Marinus & Kathleen Troast 62 years February   6 

Trevor & Diane Morgan 58 years February   1 

Frank & Mary Casey 50 years February   5 

Richard & Janice Robinson 46 years February   1 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 
Mon. 7:30 am         À  Delores Ann Cullen  

   À  John OôConnor 

Tues. 7:30 am À  Laura Burns 

   À  John Gallagher 

Wed. 7:30 am À  Jerry Harkins   

   À  Alex & Frank Horiller 

 8:30 am À  Jason Dawson 

   À  Agatha Bobitka 

Thurs  7:30 am          À  John Dosourian 

   À  Joe Tekerman 

Fri.  7:30 am          À  Victoria Banks 

   À  Buzz Heffern 

Sat. 9:00 am   À  Jean Trepanier 

   À  Joanne Palm 

 4:30 pm À  Marina Marghalaes 

   À  Bill Spisak II   

Sun. 7:30 am À  Renee Bailey 

   À  Walter Hoffenbrouner 

 9:30 am People of the Parish  

           11:30 am À  Barbara Cremona 

   À  Lawrence Vasile 

 5:30 pm À  Christopher Maloney 

   À  Nora Smyth 
 
 

SERVERSô SCHEDULE ï  February 6/7, 2016  
 

Sat   4:30 pm: Owen Wells, Cory Calandra 

        Jillian Fitch 

Sun  7:30 am: Jack & Liam Hachmeister 

        Daniel Erb   

Sun  9:30 am:   Benjamin & Douglas Gearhart 

        Alex Kieu     

Sun 11:30 am: Ben Vilardebo, Matthew Chin 

         Isabel Mejia 

Sun  5:30 pm: Emily & Savannah Masker 

        Katherine Laird 

Week beginning Monday, February 1 2016 

and ending Sunday, February 7, 2016 

Wedding Anniversaries  

Michael Stitzel, Ava Sophia, Flo McCaffrey, 

Daniel Walsh, Greg Grasso, Gerald Cardile, 

Harry Wright, Fred Barlow, Betty Elko,    

Madeline Maiello, CVS, Magda/Claire Grasso, 

Lydia Vazquez, Mia Moore, Grace Carlin, John 

Toppa, Denise Buckley Mayhew, Catherine 

Reid, Chuck Hegland, Walker Alldredge, John Doyle, Caridad 

Mederos, Carmelia Navarretta, Peggy McKelvey, Donna & Susan 

Baker, Mary Moore, Baby Ethan, Helen Burzese, Michelle Tocci, 

Marie Passarella, Cathi Hurd, Jim Eisenmann, Fran Kammerden-

er, Al Odorizzi, Connie Fears, Joe Sarino, Bill Sears, Lynette 

Carney, Patricia Shemp Robinson, Cliff Farides, Ted Stoner, 

Louise & Ira Adams, Betsy Coradine, Tom Falcone, Sarah Mar-

tinez, Deacon Joseph Richiuso, Dottie Masucci, Jean Milmark, 

Teresa Tyson, Rose Struzinski, Mary Maloney, Midge Sauer, 

Helen  Miller, Kathleen Troast, Asuncion Badana, Nancy Legge, 

Virginia Hughs, Phyllis Owens, Gary Tam, Peter Medgansis, 

Judy Zipnock, Maria Stanley, Matthew St. Fleur, Doug Blair, 

Carl Davis, Jr., Kevin McDermott, Lori Ann Warner 
 

Please pray for those in the nursing homes. 
 

Pray for our Armed Forces Personnel overseas 
  

Dan Murray, Steve Cabsky, Joseph Marci, Amanda Outly,  Josh-

ua Outly, Bryan Outly, Jesse Outly, Jason Brown, Andrew Graz-

ing, Heather Schmitt, Paul Wells, Anthony Torres, Craig Static, 

Jason Melbourne, Sherwin Separa, Jesse Catellier, Joseph 

McDuffie, Samuel Luke, Michael Walsh, Robert Crowl, Bryan 

Calenda,  David Barlow, Dylan Traver, Brian Fleming, Wesley 

Henry, Marty Martinez, Jonathan Martinez, Bryan Satterwhite, 

Capt. Kyle McDermott, John Kinsora, Nicholas Owens, Nick 

Dorros, Josh Grier, Robert Grover, Rory OôConnor, Shane 

OôConnor, Alex Ritner, Kyle Mimbs, Kristin Agresta, Edwin 

Cuebas, Andrew Nemethy 

 

PARISH DIRECTORY PHOTOS 
 

Parishioners who have not received a      
satisfactory resolution for their photo     
purchases may want to pursue opening a 
dispute with their credit/debit card bank for 
reimbursement.  

 

Again, we apologize for the disappointment 
and inconvenience this has caused.    

MASS SCHEDULE 

FEBRUARY 10, 2016 
 

7:00 am 

8:30 am (School Mass)

11:00 am 

                          7:00 pm 
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Leg ion  o f  Mary  
 

The Legion of Mary is a lay apostolic association of Catholics who, 

with the sanction of the Church and under the powerful leadership 

of Mary Immaculate, Mediatrix of All Graces, serve the Church and 

their neighbor on a voluntary basis in about 170 countries. The 

group meets weekly to pray together and to report on weekly        

activities such as evangelizing, visiting the sick, helping the needy, 

visiting the imprisoned, etc.     
 

If you are interested in joining, please contact Josh Porche 

at 321-537-0541 (cell). 

Mary, Queen of Peace, Pray For Us.  Amen.  

 

22nd Annual Classic Hollywood Gala!! 

Saturday, March 5, 2016, 6 p.m. ï 11 p.m. 

Dinner, Dancing, Live and Silent Auctions and 

MORE! 

 
Come and walk the red carpet!  Visit www.ascensiongala.org 

for more information and to purchase tickets online.          

You may also visit our Facebook Alumni page  

(www.facebook.com/ascensioncatholicschoolalumni/) where 

you can also purchase tickets AND find some very note-worthy contests that are  

occurring!!!  

 

We sincerely hope that you will attend; however, if you would rather not but would 

like to make a donation, you can do that similarly on both websites (this yearôs   

Gala proceeds go to the schoolôs new math program!).  May God bless you for your     

generosity. We truly hope you will attend.  There will be an amazing live auction 

and a public appearance by the infamous artist, Sister Immaculata. You may have 

the chance to win one of her original paintings!  

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND:  

Dinner with the Sisters!  
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ATTENTION WOMEN OF  

ASCENSION PARISH 
 

Are the daily challenges becoming too great?     

Come experience a weekend retreat at Our Lady 

of Florida Spiritual Center to recapture your 

peace of mind and the joys of Godôs creation.    

You will return home relaxed and renewed, better 

able to cope in a busy world. Our Lady of Florida 

Spiritual Center offers us time off to celebrate life, 

love, hope, joy, faith and fellowship. The date for 

the Retreat is April 15-17, 2016. We carpool. 

Please join us. For more information, please call 

Margaret McDunnough at 253-3015 or email 

nana41838@aol.com for applications [ask at the 

office]. Give me a call and I will pick up the        

application and send them all together. 

 

òWalk with Jesus in His Landó 

The Holy Land is safe. 
 

Join Fr. B.K. and Deacon Sergio on a  

spiritual pilgrimage  of a lifetime to the  

Holy Land in April 2016. 
 

For more info, call Deacon Sergio at 253-5443. 

Scholarship Award 
 

     The Southern Deanery of the Council of 

Catholic Women is offering a $500 scholarship 

to an active high school student who will be a 

graduate at the end of the 2016 school year. 
 

     For an application and criteria, please      

contact Mark Kniepmann, High School Youth 

Minister, at 254-1595 ext. 3501 or email him at 

ascensioncatholicteens@gmail.com. 
 

All applications are due back by Mar. 15, 2016. 


